
 

 

Term 1 Week 10                            Monday, 27th March 2017

Principal’s Report 

Harmony Day and Grandparents Day  

Congratulations to all our students for the  

wonderful effort they put into our Harmony Day  

celebrations. Our visitors commented on how much 

they enjoyed the parade and the opportunity to 

look at many of the exciting things happening in our 

classrooms. Particular congratulations to Sadie S for 

her beautiful solo, a very impressive performance 

indeed. 

 

Easter Raffle 

Tomorrow is our Easter Mufti Day when all students 

are asked to donate Easter goodies such as Easter 

eggs, Baskets or Easter bags. All money raised will 

go towards the Year 6 farewell present to the 

school. Extra raffle tickets are available at the office. 

 

Painting  

The painting of our Support Unit classrooms,  

common area in the main building and the top  

playground toilets will continue this week.  Some  

alternative access arrangements will be put into 

place, however all classes will run as usual. 

 

Truscotts  

Congratulations to the following students who  

received their Truscott Award last week. 

Lily A. Year 4, Layla A. Year 4,Aditya B. Year 3,  

Tau Aika S. Year 3, Isha K. Year 1, Amity R. KW, 

Mitchell C. KW, Roy L. KW, Andrew T. Year 5,  

Dylan F. Year 3, Jaemin Y. Year 2, Jay P. Year 2,  

Bede D. Year 2, Katherine F. Year 2,  

Annaliese R. Year 5, Nicholas C. KT, Jake D. Year 6, 

Ileana P. Year 3, Dylan L. Year 6, Jasper B. Year 6, 

Jemma Mc. Year 1, Walter C.T. Year 1,  

Levi C. Year 4, Ellie F. Year 4, Riley L. Year 5,  

Lena L. Year 3, Arianne B. Year 4, Zayna O. Year 4, 

Horatio M. Year 4, Jacob L.C. Year 4,  

Laila G.H. Year 2. 

 

Post Homes  

Congratulations to the following students who 

earned their Post Home last week.  

Jasmine W. Year 6, Tau Aika S. Year 3,  

Jaemin Y. Year 2 and Arianne B. Year 4.    

Well done. 

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Friday NSW Government Finance Minister and member 

for Ryde, Victor Dominelli addressed our Stage 3 students to 

enhance their studies of Parliament.  
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Calendar 
Monday  Student Banking 

   Canteen closed 

Tuesday  Canteen closed 

Friday   8.30—9.15 Uniform Shop 

   11.30 Assembly 

Winter P.S.S.A 
A reminder that winter P.S.S.A starts this Friday 31st 

March 2017. Draws for each sport will be sent home 

as soon as the school receives them.  

Students are not required to wear their sports  

uniform to training, only to the matches each  

Friday. Students will be able to collect their soccer 

Jerseys, AFL shirts and netball dresses this  

Wednesday at lunch time in the office. A $20  

deposit must be handed into the office before the 

students can collect their clothing items. The  

money will be returned to the students once they 

have returned their borrowed item at the end of the 

season. 

If your child orders their lunch from the canteen on a 

Friday they must put P.S.S.A on their order to ensure 

they get their lunch before they leave.   

If you would like to pick up your child from a P.S.S.A 

match on a Friday afternoon, you must sign them 

out with your child’s coach. If you would like your 

child to be picked up by another person, your child 

must have a written permission note which needs to 

be handed into the office or to your child’s coach 

before they leave for their match. No verbal  

permission over the phone will be allowed. 

Looking forward to another great season of sport 

Kind regards 

Samantha Judge 

Sport Coordinator 

Year 4 Camp Information Meeting 

The Year 4 Camp Information Meeting will be held at 

8.00 a.m. on Wednesday 5 April in Miss Bishop’s 

classroom. 

A note has been sent home with students. 

Marlene Nairn 

Assistant Principal 

Term 1  Week 10 

Tue Mar 28th PSSA permission and money due 

   Mufti Day for Easter raffle 

Fri Mar 31st Assembly:  PBL Badges 

   PSSA Winter Round 1  

   7.00pm P&C Movie Night  

Term 1  Week 11 

Wed Apr 5th 8.00am Year 4 camp meeting 

   Cross Country Carnival 

   7.00pm P&C meeting 

Thu Apr 6th Easter Service & Raffle Draw 

   P&C Sausage Sizzle  

Fri Apr 7th Assembly:  ANZAC Service 

   PSSA Round 2 

   Last day of Term 1  

Term 2  Week 1 

Mon Apr 24th Staff return for Term 2 

Tue Apr 25th ANZAC Day Public Holiday 

Wed Apr 26th Students return 

Fri Apr 28th Assembly: Guitar/Percussion 

   PSSA Round 3 

Term 2  Week 2 

Tue May 2nd Years 5/6 go to Camp 

Thu May 4th Years 5/6 return 

Fri May 5th Assembly: Captains 

   PSSA Round 4 

Term 2  Week 3 

Tue May 9th NAPLAN Years 3&5 

Wed May 10th NAPLAN Years 3&5 

Thu May 11th NAPLAN Years 3&5 

Fri May 12th Mothers Day Stall 

   Assembly: House Captains 

   PSSA Round 5 

Soccer & Netball games are played at  

Meadowbank Park 

AFL games are played at ELS Hall Oval 

Training 

Netball & Soccer Thursday  8.30am— 9.15am 

AFL        Friday   8.15am— 9.00am 
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From The Office 
Notes to be returned 
   9     Year 5/6 Camp Permission Notes and  

 Medical Notes 

13     First Payment due now 

34     Final payment due on 7.4.17 

17     Year 4 Camp Permission Notes and Medical 

 Notes 

20     First Payment due  31.3.17 

22     PSSA permission notes MUST BE RETURNED 

 BY TOMORROW   

 (PSSA starts this Friday 31.3.17 ) 

30     Payment of $95.00 

  3       PSSA Contracts (Only for Students who did 

 not participate in PSSA for Summer) 

24     $20.00 cash for hire of shirt or Netball 

 dress.  The $20.00 is refunded when Winter 

 Season PSSA is finished and shirt/dress  

 returned.  These will be handed out this week 

 to the students who have paid their deposit. 

112   Permission notes and $2.00 for X Country 

 (Years 2-6)  5th April, 2017 

Don't forget to send back your raffle tickets. 

Pam Jurd 

Administration Manager 

 

School News 

 

Canteen News 

We will be having our end of term Sausage Sizzle 

on Thursday 6 April. For $5, you will receive a beef 

sausage served in a roll and an apple juice. Please 

place order your using Flexischools or you can also        

deliver your order form to the office or the  

canteen. There will be no other hot food or sushi 

served on the day but you can still order  

sandwiches/rolls. 

The sausage sizzle gives Dads/uncles/grand-dads an 

opportunity to volunteer at the canteen and serve 

the kids. Please email  

truscottcanteen@hotmail.com if you are available 

to help cook some sausages on the day. 

Manar and Canteen Committee 

 

P&C News 

A reminder that our Movie Night is this Friday at 

7pm on Top Grass. Don't forget to bring your low 

chairs, picnic rugs and dinner. Popcorn and drinks 

will be available. We hope to see you all there - it is 

a good night out for all. Tickets can be purchased 

on Flexischools and will also available on the night 

We are closely monitoring the weather and will 

make a wet weather announcement, if needed via 

skoolbag app. 
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How colourful and-
fabulous did we 

look at our 
Harmony Day 

Parade, 
celebrating the 
diverse range of 

cultures and 
countries 

represented at 
Truscott St PS



It was also 
Grandparents Day 
at TSPS and 1S was 
fortunate to have 

parents, 
grandparents and 

great 
grandparents stop 

by for a visit


